
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    NEWSLETTER No. 4  

Newsletter Date: 31st October 2018                                                  Written by Sharon Morrow TA        

 

Mrs Moxham Head Teacher 

Diary Dates  

 

03.11.2018  Nearly New Sale 14.00 - 16.00 

06.11.2018  PTFA Meeting 20.00 

07.11.2018  Home / School Partnership,  

        Help your Child with English 9.15 - 10.15 

09.11.2018  PTFA Disco 18.30 - 20.00 

16.11.2018  Children in Need,  

   wear something spotty or stripy to school 

01.12.2018  Christmas Fair 15.00 - 17.00 

11 & 13.12.2018  YR & Y2 Christmas  

                                          Performance 14.00 

12.12.2018  Y1 Christmas Performance 14.00 

17, 18 & 19.12.2018  Junior Concert 14.00 

21.12.2018  Carol Service at St Lukeôs 14.00 

21.12.2018  End of Term 2 

07.01.2019  Inset Day 

08.01.2019  Start of Term 3 

 

Welcome back to school - we hope that you 
enjoyed  the  break.  Here  are  the  award 
winners from the end of last term. 

 

Congratulations to Vinu (Year 4) and Connor 
(Year 1), who won the Mrs Gilbert Award for 
Progress. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Oshan (Year 5) and Annie 

(Year 2), who won the Mrs King Award for our 

value last term, which was Courage. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

Patricia (Year 4), 

who won the 

French Award. 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Josh (Year 3) and Freddie 

(Reception),  who  won  the  vouchers  for  

Attendance. 



Finally, congratulations to Josh 
(Year 3), again, who performed 
a 20 minute dance on stage at 
Disneyland Paris in front of 500 
people at the weekend. His 
dance   group  had  been  
practising for a year and their 
hard work and dedication 
clearly paid off - well done Josh! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year  1  had  a  super  drama  session,  
travelling back in time to explore caves. Many 
thanks   to   Ms  Bolwell  for  a  lovely,  fun  
afternoon.  

 
 
 
Year  2  have  been  enjoying some 
scrumptious,  homemade from a very kind 
parent, samosas and delicious dates as part 
of their topic all about Islam.  
 

Year 4 were tasked with decoding enemy 

messages to find the location of a hidden 

WW2 object. Luckily, they were able to use 

their fantastic maths brains to crack the code 

and retrieve their reward which was hidden 

inside!  

Year 2 shared their fantastic stories with 

Year 4. They really enjoyed listening to 

them and canôt wait to share their Winston 

Churchill biographies with them!  

 

Year 5 and Year 6 children had an absolute 

blast  at  the Literature Festival. The pupils 

enjoyed story time in the Waterstoneôs tent as 

well  as  making  some  super-hero fortune 

tellers with the Diocese. To top it off they were 

given free  copies of the brilliant Beano!  

 


